It has come to my attention the this bill SB314, has been changed from CNG to RNG. If | am understanding this correctly, this
would allow the gas companies to increase their infrastructure to allow for more gas usage, and then charge the customer for the
infrastructure. Not a good idea. Please, what we need to do, is get rid of the use of Natural Gas altogether.

No more use of fossil fuel, and certainly not preparing to increase it's use. There is nothing natural with gas. Much of it is fracked.
If you are trying to capture methane, then this needs to be spelled out more clearly.

Thank you. Sue Craig



